
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
The Village of Green Island Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, 
March 18, 2013 at 6:15 p.m. at the Green Island Municipal Center, 19 George Street, 
Green Island, New York to hear the following requests: 
 

 Request from Todd A. Grimm, President of Grimm Building Material Co., owner 
of 19 Lower Hudson Avenue, Green Island, NY requesting a Special use Permit 
on behalf of prospective tenant, who is intending to operate an indoor firearms 
shooting range.  The property is zoned Industrial (I). 

 
Dated:  March 5, 2013 
 
      Kristin M. Swinton, Chairperson 
              Village of Green Island 
                   Planning Board 
 
 
 
 
 


